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Title: King’s Award for Voluntary Service (KAVS) and the King’s Award 
for Enterprise (KAE) schemes 

Purpose of report 

1. To provide the Outer East Community Committee with an update on the King’s Award

for Voluntary Service (KAVS) and the King’s Award for Enterprise (KAE) schemes.

Main issues 

2. The verbal update to the Community Committee is to promote both the King’s Award for
Voluntary Service (KAVS) and the King’s Award for Enterprise (KAE) schemes.

3. The committee is asked for assistance in identifying groups/organisations who might
qualify for the schemes and also exploring whether there are any ways the Lieutenancy
can help the committee in the work they do with the local community.

4. There will be an opportunity for Elected Members to provide suggestions for their locality

and to ask questions.

Recommendations 

5. The Outer East Community Committee is asked to note the verbal update and offer any

questions, as well as recommendations regarding the King’s Award for Voluntary Service

KAVS) and the King’s Award for Enterprise (KAE) schemes.


